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From: Lyons-Wetmore, Anne

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 3:39 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 148

I am truly disappointed with what this Government has been doing to the Public Sector Workers.

Initially, | had hope with this Government but have been losing it since the day they went in power.

This bill will impose a wage freeze because we have too many Administrators

& top paying positions that are being taken care of. Therefore, we are being penalized.

We are all hurting now, more than ever. This wage restraint is going to impact us greatly, as the

cost of living continues to rise & our salary is getting smaller.

I can’t understand why this Government would want to privatize registries which have the highest revenues.
Is it fair that a MLA will receive a pension after 2 years?

We need that hope again.



